
Congratulatory Message from ActingPresident, 

Prof. Dr. Christiane Hipp, 

Brandenburg University of Technology Cottbus-Senftenberg

Please allow me to extend my sincere congratulations 
for the 70th anniversary of Saitama University. It is my 

strong belief that our longstanding and fruitful 
collaborations will remain as strong as in the past years 
and I am very much looking forward to further deepen 

our joint cooperation activities in the near future. 

https://www.b-tu.de/en/


